
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 4/11/2013 7:32:26 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Moderator for first panel

Hi there

I left you a voice message because I wanted to talk to you about the first panel moderator.

Paul seemed to have some concerns about Leno, and I have been concerned as well because I 
don’t know that he will “get” what this symposium is about. I really think it’s hard for an 
elected official to be in the role of trying to keep on message and draw things out of panelists 
he doesn’t know.

There are a lot of people on that first panel, and it needs to move pretty efficiently. The Alaska 
Air presentation should be at least 20 minutes, and then the four panelists will have 10-15 and 
then questions.

Anyway, Jim Hall (former NTSB Chair) could do a good job with the panel. So could Paul 
Levy.

I think we need to keep you as the emcee for the whole symposium rather than have you trying 
to run a panel.

So give it some thought and let me know?

Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll
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